Irgvdc O —————————

From: Irgvdc

Sent: Thursday, August 2, 2018

To:

Subject: RE: Questions About RFP No. 2018-02 Regional Dockless Bike Share System

Good afternoon, _
Thank you for your interest in the Regional Dockless Bike Share System RFP.

Answers to your questions are as follows in italics:
¢ The Proposal Acknowledgement form states a deadline of August 3, is it supposed to be August 8?
The date listed on the Proposal Acknowledgement form should state August 8", 2018
¢ Do forms have to be notarized by a Texas Notary Public? Or can they be notarized by any Notary Public?
The forms should be notarized by a Notary Public in the state where the business is registered or operates.

Once again, thank you for your interest in the Regional Dockless Bike Share System RFP.

Regards,

The Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council



